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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Crappity, crap crap! Not 

another mild winter for all 

us snowmobiling 

enthusiasts. Fortunately, as I 

speak we still have a lot of 

winter to go. (At least as far 

as the calendar is 

concerned.)  We still have 

an opportunity for more 

snow. 

 

I did manage to go 

sledding for those 2 

weekends of snow that we 

did get so far. However, I 

have not run the lake as of 

yet! I need to see a few 

more cars, SUVs, and pick-

me-up trucks out there 

fishing before I brave the 

lake.  

 I live in the Town of Quincy, 

and as you know, ATVs are 

‘outlawed’ in Quincy. It’s 

kind of ironic. The U.S. 

allows them, the State 

allows them, Adams 

County allows them and 

Arkdale allows them, but 

not the Town of Quincy.  

Go figure!      

 

With the lack of snow, it 

would be nice to be able 

to run an ATV, but since its 

‘outlawed’, I don’t have 

one.  

 

Our trail master, Jim 

Schnolis, is ecstatic about 

grooming our trails this year. 

With the kindness of 

Mortenson Bros. Farm this 

year, the club has a 2012 

J.I. Case IH  Model 235 

Magnum Tractor, with a 

heated Deluxe Cab which 

seats two. A special thanks 

again to Mortenson Bros. 

Family Farms Inc. 

 

The Ice/Outlaw Drags are 

coming up quickly, so 

please plan on joining in on 

the fun. It’s a great club 

event and is our club 

money maker. It requires a 

lot of work, and as always, 

we need your help.   

 

Think Snow! Let’s Ride!’        

       

  -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The fifth meeting of the 

season was held on 

January 20th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were: Ice 

Drags, website, County 

Rep.  report, trail master 

report, and recreation 

report. 

The classes and the rules for 

the Ice/Outlaw Drags will 

be the same as last year. 

After the great job that Jeff 

Rhinehart did on the food, 

the master chef will be 

back at it again this year.  

The trophies have been 

ordered.  

The event has been posted 

on our website, facebook 

page, AWSC website, 

Wisconsin Snowmobile 

News Magazine, Adams 

Columbia Electric 

Magazine, the electric sign 

at the school in town, and 

will elsewhere be 

advertised and promoted.     

Jim has groomed our trail 

twice so far this year.   

 Remember this year there 

are procedures, rules, and 

a policy in place to shut 

down the trails when 

deemed necessary due to 

poor snow conditions. 

There are two zones, one 

North of Hwy. 21 and one 

South of Hwy.  21 

The club ride for this year 

has been Cancelled! We 

will be standing by waiting 

for snow and if there is 

enough snow, an E-mail 

will be sent with details and 

we will ride on our area 

trails.    

 

 -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Cancelled No! Snow!  

Club Ride for  

February 2, 2013. At  

Arrowhead Lodge, a Best 

Western in Black River Falls, 

WI. 

 

Ice/Outlaw Drags work- 

bee Fri, Feb. 15, 2013 @ 

2:00 p.m. on the ICE at 

Carlson’s. Event is 

February 16, 2013. 

 

 Landowners, Dinner  

April 6, 2013. 

 

Next Meeting:  

Feb. 17, 2013  

Carlson’s Rustic Ridge  

at 11:00 am. 
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